
 ​December 16, 2016 
      ​We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. 
We have been putting together our Jesse tree with ornaments, learning about many important people 
from the Bible in Religion. It is a great countdown for the days of Advent! We finished Superkids Unit 3 
Week 2 in Reading. In math we learned about telling time to the five minutes and quarter hours. We 
continued our travels for the Christmas Around the World Unit! We learned about the traditions of Ireland, 
Mexico, and Italy.  
     ​  Our Christmas Concert was beautiful. It was very heartwarming to hear the students sing about the 
true joy of the season. Thank you to all who were able to join us for the night! 
      Look for the email sent out from the Room Moms about Tuesday’s Christmas Party. Please sign up 
for items needed for the party or come and volunteer during the party time.  
      Please mark your calendars for January 8, 2017. It is hard to believe that Rite of Enrollment for First 
Eucharist is around the corner! We hope to see the students at either the 9:00, 10:30, or noon Mass that 
Sunday. It is a beautiful day for us to come together as a Church community and lift up the 2nd graders 
as they prepare to receive Jesus! 
      ​We hope you have a great weekend! We look forward to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade 
Language Arts Christmas Activities 

Math Time and Graphing  

Social Studies Christmas Around the World 

Science  

Religion Advent 

 

Reminders and Class Information 
● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle 
● All  School Mass December 19 12:30pm 
● Christmas Party December 20 1:00-2:00 
● NO SCHOOL December 21- January 3 
● Rite of Enrollment First Eucharist January 8 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 

 


